
ADDENDUM #2 

 

RFP #01-2024-KQES 

Architectural/Engineering Services for 

New King & Queen Elementary School 

 

Date:   September 26, 2024 
 

Issued By:  Tina R Ammons 

Director of Finance 

Phone: 804-785-5975 

   tammons@kingandqueenco.net  

 

Responses By:  Jason Pack 

Regional Director 

Skanska USA Building Inc. 

Phone: 540-383-6600 

   jason.pack@skanska.com    

 

Issued To:                     All Prospective Proposers 

 

 

This Addendum forms a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original Request for 

Proposals dated September 2, 2024.  Acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the proposal 

submitted.  Failure to do so may subject proposer to disqualification. 

 

 

Included within this addendum are the following: 

 

• Questions from Proposers and Responses 

 

 

Questions from Proposers and Responses: 

 

Question:  To further clarify the responses in addendum #1, is the County requesting 

all proposal responses to Section VIII.A and VIII.B to be submitted within the 

framework of the SF330 format and that no other material or responses should be 

provided outside of the SF330 format. Is that correct? Please confirm. 

Response:  No, you may provide materials outside of that framework as 

described within those sections. 

 

 

 

END OF ADDENDUM #2 


